 

Sent: 17 November 2013 17:02
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01295/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:02 PM on 17 Nov 2013 from Mr Bryan Mills.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Part retrospective change of use of land at Grange Farm for equestrian training and competition purposes and construction of two all-weather sand arenas, together with associated access improvements, vehicle parking and site landscaping 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Bryan Mills

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Marias House Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We are concerned that the proposed development will generate a significant amount of extra vehicle traffic onto narrow country roads which are not suitable. The lane from The Elms to Grange Farm has already been damaged and it is likely that the same will happen to other roads. Presumably, traffic will approach from all directions including through Sibford Ferris which is already congested at times. Additionally, we are also concerned about the proposed changes to the landscape. Thank you Mary & Bryan Mills 


